To Whom it may concern: May 31,2013

Dear Sirs,

With the present letter I fully recommend Eng. Enrique Blanco Vargas who has
colaborated at Teva Pharmaceuticals since April 2009 and had been working with
me through the operations organization until May 2013.

In all activities within the different projects and responsibilities Enrique Blanco
had demonstrated responsibility, honesty, commitment professionalism,
dedicatiion and leadership. his remarcable orientation to results and skills to work
within a team have enabled him to continous achieve goals and objectives.

His working relationship with the team local and international had been excellent

For all the above and the experience and expertise he had, | strongly believe that
Enrique Blanco is a professional with excellent credentials and capabilities which
are convinient and desirable attributes in any growing company.

Sincerely,

Shosh Neumann, Ph.D

Global Streile, respiratory and biologicals Operations
Teva Pharmaceutical
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